
Open Day 2018

For admissions to First Year in
September 2019.

Saturday October 20th will be an opportunity for boys in 6th
class along with their parents to visit Good Counsel College,
or ‘The Counsel’.

Talks and tours begin at 9:30am with the day concluding at
12:30pm.

An outline of the admissions process along with much more
information will be made available on the day.

We look forward to welcoming you.

Our Prospectus – Click to view!

If you can not attend our Open Day Application Forms will be
available from our website on Monday October 22nd.

 

http://goodcounselcollege.ie/open-day-2018/
https://www.flipsnack.com/Mobshark/good-counsel-prospectus.html

